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and reasoned justification to explain
the circumstances in which the
requirements of the policy would
apply and the nature of the
mitigation that would be required.

Edits highlighted in green.
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Policy 14

Development in Welsh Language-Sensitive Areas

Unanticipated development proposals w Within the

identified Welsh Language-Sensitive Areas (shown on
the Proposals Map), -which are considered
likely to have a significant effect on the Welsh
language will be subject to a Language Impact
Assessment, setting out the measures to be taken to
protect, promote and enhance the Welsh language.

|

Development which would result in an unacceptable
adverse effect on the Welsh language will not be
permitted.
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impact assessment as this is already a requirement of the Plan
reparation.

The National Park Authority will be
responsible for undertaking any assessmentit considers is required
and for determining its form.

The area is identified on the Proposals Map. As part of the Annual
Monitoring Report the National Park Authority will consider if there
has been any significant contextual change regarding the evidence
base supporting this policy. The Authority will consider if changes are
needed and whether this would require a selective review in advance
of the 4-year formal requirement.

Mitigation measures may need to be applied to any permission either
through conditions attached to a planning permission or through
section 106 obligations. All section 106 obligations in relationto
mitigating the impacts on the Welsh language which are considered
necessary to make the development acceptable in planning terms
and which are directly related to the development are required to
comply with regulations. Potentially appropriate measures include:




